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Dear Mr. Montgomery,

March 27,1981

J.W. Montgomery
2530 Shadow Ridge Lane
Orange, CA 92667

This letter is sent to alert you that galleys for your article in
NEW . PERSPECTIVES ON HUMAN ABORTION will be sent to you on April 1.

Please read for and correct typographical errors, missing words, or
other minor editorial prob)ems. Small textual changes, within
reason, are still possible at this stage.

This advance notice is to enable you to set aside two days to read
the galleys so that you can mail them back to us quickly. They
should be back in our hands agai~ by April 7.

Your cooperation will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

r£/!4 u u C),/'k
E.A. Bauerle
Manuscript Editor
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